
Invitation to Attend Your Parish Session

Cardinal Tobin invites all of the faithful to participate in a parish
listening session. At your parish session you will learn more about
the We Are His Witnesses initiative and your planning area and

will see multiple draft model options to consider for the
respective planning area. There will be small group discussion
and facilitated large group feedback. If your parish has more

than one Listening Session, the information presented at both is
the same.

You are encouraged to review the planning area information
and draft models in preparation for attending your parish

session at www.WeAreHisWitnesses.org

For your parish to properly plan for its sessions, please register
for the session you plan to attend. A light meal will be provided.

Tue., Oct. 14th @ 6p-8p
- or -

Thu., Oct. 16th @ 6p-8p

School Gymnasium
bit.ly/olgwitness

http://bit.ly/olgwitness

